

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

3 September 2018



Dear

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information Curly Coated Retrievers

I am writing with regards to your official information request dated 10 August 2018 requesting information on how many Curly Coated Retrievers there are registered in Dunedin.

The count for Curly Coated Retrievers registered in Dunedin is 20 as of 21 August 2018. Please note however, this count does not include cross breeds of Curly Coated Retrievers.

I hope this information is of assistance.

Yours Sincerely

Rebecca Murray

**Governance Support Officer**